Sent: 26/07/2023 8:37:14 PM
Subject: DA 2023/0868

Having lived with my family in Long Reef since 1987, i am quite upset to hear that an
application has been sent to Council to build 11 apartments in Hay Street. This area is a low

density area.

This development would impose on our lifestyle and would increase traffic and parking.

Long Reef is like a small village with people loving a certain lifestyle that does not comply with
high rise apartments.

Sincerely
Jacqueline Maré
2b Lancaster Cres
Collaroy

Sent from my iPhone



